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  after 3713 # oregomai {or-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice of
apparently a prolonged form of an obsolete primary [compare
3735]; to stretch oneself, i.e. reach out after (long for): --
covet {after}, desire.[ql

  anger 3709 # orge {or-gay'}; from 3713; properly, desire (as a
reaching forth or excitement of the mind), i.e. (by analogy,)
violent passion (ire, or [justifiable] abhorrence); by
implication punishment: -- {anger}, indignation, vengeance,
wrath.[ql

  covet 3713 # oregomai {or-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice of
apparently a prolonged form of an obsolete primary [compare
3735]; to stretch oneself, i.e. reach out after (long for): --
{covet} after, desire.[ql

  desire 3713 # oregomai {or-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice of
apparently a prolonged form of an obsolete primary [compare
3735]; to stretch oneself, i.e. reach out after (long for): --
covet after, {desire}.[ql

  fathom 3712 # orguia {org-wee-ah'}; from 3713; a stretch of
the arms, i.e. a fathom: -- {fathom}.[ql

  indignation 3709 # orge {or-gay'}; from 3713; properly, desire
(as a reaching forth or excitement of the mind), i.e. (by
analogy,) violent passion (ire, or [justifiable] abhorrence); by
implication punishment: -- anger, {indignation}, vengeance,
wrath.[ql

  lust 3715 # orexis {or'-ex-is}; from 3713; excitement of the
mind, i.e. longing after: -- {lust}.[ql

  vengeance 3709 # orge {or-gay'}; from 3713; properly, desire
(as a reaching forth or excitement of the mind), i.e. (by
analogy,) violent passion (ire, or [justifiable] abhorrence); by
implication punishment: -- anger, indignation, {vengeance},
wrath.[ql

  wrath 3709 # orge {or-gay'}; from 3713; properly, desire (as a
reaching forth or excitement of the mind), i.e. (by analogy,)
violent passion (ire, or [justifiable] abhorrence); by
implication punishment: -- anger, indignation, vengeance,
{wrath}.[ql
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